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Monday, 18 July 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
Trip to British Motor Museum, Gaydon – Thursday 15th September

During the second week of the new school year, Stickleback Class and Seahorse Class (Year 1/2 & 2/3) will be going to visit the British Motor Museum, Gaydon. They will be travelling by coach with fitted seatbelts. This should prove to be a great educational and fun experience to start the school year.  Whilst we are there, Stickleback Class will all be taking part in a Materials and Movement workshop which links in with our first topic of Trucks, Trains and Tractors, while Seahorses Class will be experiencing a Robotics and Coding Workshop which will be a good introduction to computing.

Please ensure that your child is wearing school uniform and brings a coat. We will be out of school all day, so they will also need a packed lunch, an extra snack and a non-fizzy drink. Alternatively, if your child usually has a school dinner, Fresh Start can provide a packed lunch. This will consist of a ham or cheese sandwich, a piece of fruit, a pudding but no drink so please provide one.  Can all children please also bring a rucksack to carry their belongings in (this includes children having a lunch provided by Fresh Start). 

The trip is planned to leave at 9am on Thursday 15th September, returning to school at around 3pm. We will be asking for a voluntary charge of £7 for the trip which can be payable by cash or cheque made out to Oxfordshire County Council.  The cost of the coach has been paid for by the museum. Please ensure the payment is in a named envelope with all the relevant details. The contribution is voluntary, but in order for the trip to proceed we will need enough support from parents.

Please return the attached permission slip with payment by Friday 9th September.

Yours sincerely,


 Mrs Ejiogu and Mr Sear









……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Trip to British Motor Museum, Gaydon on Thursday 15th September

I give permission for………………………………………………………Class……………… to go to British Motor Museum, Gaydon
□I enclose £7.00 by cash/cheque (made payable to Oxfordshire County Council)

□I would like Fresh Start to supply the lunch on the day and would like a *ham/cheese sandwich (please circle which choice) Please note: no drink is supplied by Fresh Start

Emergency contact details for the day………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Medical conditions or Allergies:  Yes/No (please circle) details……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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